
From: Sunil Bhardwaj   
Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2023 2:11 PM 
To: Umar Javed <umar.javed@richmondhill.ca>; Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Zoning by law change application for 1 -Cynthia cres Richmond Hill Lot 13 plan M36 
 
Hi , 
We are the residents of 1 -Grovepark st Richmond hill which is right across from the subject property . 
We strongly object to this change to two additional lot . Doing this will impact the value of our property 
and as well as the neighbourhood. Majority of lots on cynthia cres are estate lots . Out lot right across to 
this property is 121 feet by 143 Feet . This will impact the entire demography of the area. we will attend 
any meeting. Please keep us informed.  
 
Regards  
Saneh Bhardwaj  
Sunil Bhardwaj  
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